
 Calling for volunteers 

Independent Visitor 
Program- Youth Justice Centres 

  

 

1300 782 978  contact@ccyp.vic.gov.au  ccyp.vic.gov.au 

The Commission for Children and Young People is looking for 
volunteers from African communities to join its Independent Visitor 
Program (IVP) 

Our Independent Visitor Program involves monthly visits by independent volunteer visitors to 
Victoria's youth justice centres in Parkville and Malmsbury. Independent visitors play an important 
role in independent monitoring and assisting children and young people in custody. 

As a volunteer you will: 

• visit children and young people from African communities in Youth Justice Centres 

• help children and young people from African communities to resolve their issues 

• be part of a supportive group of other volunteers 

• be available for one to two days per month  

• receive a small fee to cover your expenses. 

More information 

More information about the Independent Visitor Program can be found on our website: 
www.ccyp.vic.gov.au  

 

Contact the Commission 

Gita Rotherham, IVP Coordinator: 8601 5278 gita.rotherham@ccyp.vic.gov.au 
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